
 

 

CITY MANAGER 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  The Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

 

Through: James R. Elensky, City Manager 

 

From:  Fred Reilly, City Attorney 

 

Date:  October 4, 2022 

 

Subject: City Attorney Invoice for the Billing Period Ending September 26, 2022 

 

Introduction 

Request for payment of City Attorney’s invoices for legal services and disbursements for the billing period 

ending September 26, 2022. 

 

Background 

As requested by the City Commission, the attached Statement of Account gives an overview of legal 

services and out-of-pocket disbursements incurred by Fred Reilly for and on behalf of the City for the 

period of August 30-September 26, 2022. 

 

Payment is being requested in the amount of $15,941.10. 

 

Budget Impact 

The cost of services rendered by City Attorney Fred Reilly is funded in the City Attorney budget for fiscal 

year 2021/22. 

 

Recommendation 

Approve payment to the City Attorney for legal services and disbursements for the billing period ending 

September 26, 2022 in the amount of $15,941.10. 

 


